
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Nucor Team Members, 

 
Thank you for your membership with Community Service Credit Union.  As you are probably 
aware, Community Service Credit Union has reduced the number of days per week that the 
Grapeland location is staffed with a credit union employee. A l th ou gh i t  was  a  d i f f i cu l t  
d ec i s ion,  the last day the CSCU office will be staffed by a CSCU representative inside the 
Vulcraft Steel location will be August 29, 2014.   

 
We sincerely appreciate your business and look forward to providing financial services to you in 
the future.  Be sure to give us a call if you need assistance with access to your account.   
 
Remember, CSCU provides online banking, telephone banking, text banking, mobile deposit and 
much more.   Explore our website at www.cscutx.com or call our 24 hour call center for 
assistance anytime. 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Brenda Hooker 
CEO 
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